
             

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2022 

The Annual General Meeting of the British Orthodontic Society will be held at 5.00 pm, Thursday 

September 15th at the BOC, Hall 1, Birmingham International Centre  

1. Apologies for absence 

2.   Minutes of the AGM held on Thursday 16 September 2021 in Manchester  

Copies of the unconfirmed Minutes of the AGM on 16 September 2021 are available to download from 

the BOS Website. Any member who wishes to receive a printed copy of the Minutes prior to the meeting 

may apply to the Secretary.  

3. Matters arising  

Officers for 2022:  

President: Nikki Atack (elected to serve from Sept 2021) 

Honorary Secretary: Simon Littlewood (elected to serve from Jan 2022) 

Honorary Treasurer: Nigel Fox (elected to serve from 2019) 

4. Nomination for awards - Recommendations of the Board:           

Life Membership  

Andrew DiBiase 

Special Service Awards  

Farnaz Parvizi 

Sue Power 

David Waring 

Recognition Award 

Chris Baker 

Neil Hillyard 



             

 

 

 

5. President’s Report  

A short summary will be given. The full report will be available on the BOS website. 

6. Secretary’s Report 

A short summary will be given. The full report will be available on the BOS website. 

Appointment of Board members for 2022/23: 

Honorary Secretary 2022 – Simon Littlewood 

Director of Professional Development 2022 – Trevor Hodge 

Honorary Treasurer 2023 – Grant McIntyre 

We will be shortly inviting applications for the roles of Director of Education and Director of Clinical 

Practice (roles starting in January 2024, with shadowing of current post holders from Jan 2023). 

7. Treasurer’s Report 

A short summary will be given. The full report will be available on the BOS website. 

8. Appointment of Honorary Patron for 2023  

Board of Trustees’ nomination: Colin Wallis 

9. Any other business 

10. Date and place of next AGM to be confirmed and will be held during the British Orthodontic 

Conference, London September 2023.  

 

Simon Littlewood 

Honorary Secretary 

August 2022 

 


